
From: David Neale   
Sent: 10 October 2023 15:38 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Bulls field  
 
Please stop this nonsense I’m getting fed up with battling against developers trying to ruin our 
village. I remember standing outside my house talking to a guy who was representing residents for 
Uttlesford. And he assured me that the party would put a stop to all this development and save our 
countryside. But it’s got worse, is he a lier or are the backhanders to good to refuse. Because that’s 
the only logical explanation for all this.  
 




